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9 June 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Summer Uniform 

 

The summer is now truly upon us and, given the forecast for a prolonged period of hot weather, 

we will be moving to the summer uniform from Monday 14 June. This will continue for the 

remaining weeks of term. 

 

This means the following: 

• Students will no longer need to wear their blazer or jumper to school; 

• Following feedback from staff and students, we will continue to ask students to wear 
their tie to school.  This ensures that students continue to be smartly dressed and has 
a positive effect on their attitude to learning; 

• We would encourage students to wear a short-sleeved shirt to school. 
 

Please could you also encourage your child to bring a water bottle which they may use in 

lessons and can be refilled in school.  Please note that students should not be bring to school 

fizzy drinks or cans. 

 

I have also included the school uniform list here for your reference – please could I ask for 

your continued support in ensuring students’ personal appearance is in line with this. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr D Hood 

Assistant Headteacher for Behaviour and Culture 

 

https://www.maidenerleghschoolreading.co.uk/_site/data/files/users/11/files/BF43C189DA37F9D175C4272780BF2E1F.pdf

